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WELCOME TO EAST SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
Dear West Seneca Families, 
 As we welcome students and adults back to school this year, we must bring 
an intentional focus to student belonging, relationships, and well-being.  Reopening 
will be challenging, but is also a time of great opportunity!  At East, we believe 
teamwork and communication are key components to the successful operation of 
a school. We strive to establish and maintain trusting relationships with students, 
families and our community, and have planned a resilient re-opening! 
Underclassmen Orientation will take place for students only, on August 25, from 
5:30-8:00pm.  At ESR, we will consistently work on transitioning back to full time 
in-person instruction, personal decision-making, academic goal setting, time 
management, organization, problem solving, and responsibility. 

    
                           Students will have the opportunity to meet and hear from: 

• Building Administrators  
• School Resource Officer 
• Freshman Teachers and Freshman Class Advisors 
• Counselors and Social Worker 
• A tour of the school hosted by Upperclassmen 
• Youth presentation by “Kid’s Escaping Drugs”  
• Buy raffle tickets for a Welcome to ESR Basket! 

Staying Connected with East 

• Please sign up for any/all of our various electronic methods of 
communication, all of which are listed below 

o Follow us on Twitter - @WSETrojanNation 
o Facebook – West Seneca East Senior 
o Instagram-wsetrojannation 

Main Office: 677-3302   Health Office: 677-3319 

Student Services: 677-3310                             Attendance: 677-3307 
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